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NEWSLETTER

April 6 -  MTPC Mini Trial
April 7 - Showjumping Rally, Nashville
April 13 - council zoom
April 26 - deadline for HB application 

All info can be found on the website and
closed FB page

April 7 - Showjumping Rally, Nashville
June 18/19 - ShowjumpingRally,
Lexington
June 19/20 - D1, CT and Dressage Rally
June 19-21 - Non-Qualifying Eventing
Rally
June 21-23 -  Qualifying Eventing Rally
September 14/15 - Tetrathlon Rally,
Lexington 
TBD - Games Rally

HOT OFF THE PRESS
Regional Mounted Games Equipment is
now available for Club and Center use.

2024 Anne Haller Media
Internship at K3DE application

deadline is April 1st
The Live Oak Hounds-USPC

Foxhunting Challenge Award
certificate submission deadline is

April 10
International Games Exchange

applications are open until March
25

The deadline for USPC
Scholarships is March 31

NATIONAL NEWS

SPOTLIGHT
Middle Tennessee Pony

Club is 70yrs old 🎂!
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*Lisa - Regional
Supervisor (RS)
*Becky, Jan, Sue, Jessy
- Vice Regional
Supervisors (VRS)
*Sharon - Treasurer
*Clare & Laura - Horse
Management Organizers
(HMO)
*Peggi & Kathleen -
Regional Instruction
Council (RIC)
*Allison - Secretary 

FROM THE RS:
Happy Spring!
We had our first Zoom and in-person council meetings for 2024. Participation was great, thanks to all those who
attended. The minutes from all meetings will be available on the website and in the FB files as they are approved.
Several of us listened to the USPC Examiners Virtual Seminar. It was packed with information.
Quiz Rally took place at a new location. A survey was sent to get some feedback and is being reviewed.
Thanks to everyone who donated to our Charitable Supply Drive that took place there. This was our 6th year of
helping our communities.
We presented Sue with a ‘Brick’ on the USPC Walk of Fame for her years of service and also acknowledged Clare and
Sharon for their 20 years of service.
We had our 1st ‘Lessons with an NE’ for 2024 at Ariatti EC with Deb Willson, we had 10 Members from 4 Clubs
sign up. There are currently 4 more on the calendar with spots available for all.
We have had a few little competitions to win tickets to Defender K3DE that were donated by Equestrian Events, Inc.
We have several Members participating in the HB/HA Zoom lessons with National Examiner, Debra Sue Waters.
Entries for the Showjumping Rally in Nashville are closed. We look forward to a fun Rally.
Dates were sent out for the Rally HM Zoom meetings in May with our Youth Board. If you are ‘new to Rally’ I
highly suggest listening in to these short meetings.
As always, we are here to help, feel free to reach out for any reason.
The next council meeting is April 13th (zoom) at 6:45 pm Eastern. Look forward to hearing from you then.

WE WOULD LIKE EVERY CLUB
AND CENTER TO RECRUIT AT

LEAST ONE HORSE TRIAL
SPONSOR

SEND INFORMATION FOR THE
SENIOR SHOUT-OUTS

LEADER LIST
Please file reports for all incidents
Reminder to update Certifications in the

National Database.

YOUR MIDSOUTH
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

WHERE TO FIND US...

WEBSITE: MIDSOUTH.PONYCLUB.ORG 
FB: MIDSOUTH REGION PONY CLUBS CLOSED
GROUP 
FB PAGE: MIDSOUTH REGION PONY CLUBS
INSTAGRAM: MIDSOUTHREGIONPONYCLUBS
USPC WEBSITE: PONYCLUB.ORG

MEMBER STATION
IF YOU PLAN TO DO AN UPPER-LEVEL
TEST THIS YEAR, LET US KNOW AND

CHECK THE NATIONAL TESTING
CALENDAR REGULARLY FOR DATES THAT

MAY WORK FOR YOU.


